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CITY OF ST. ALBERT 

ADMINISTRATIVE BACKGROUNDER 

TITLE:  FOODBANK BUILDING 

On August 14, 2017 Councilor Heron provided notice in accordance with Section 23 
of Procedure Bylaw 22/2016 that she intended to bring forward the proposed motion 
below. 

In order for Council to debate the motion, the motion must be formally moved. 

PROPOSED MOTION(S): 

That the City owned land in Campbell Park (65 Carlton Drive) be considered for use 
in a stand alone new Foodbank building on a combination of the Foodbank and 
some other future facility. 

BACKGROUND: 

Administration will consider 65 Carleton Drive as an option when determining a new 
location for the Food Bank.  Consultation would be required with Food Bank 
administration regarding specific building needs including storage and office space 
requirements. Additionally, logistical items such as screened parking, accessibility 
and availability of public transit will be taken into consideration.   

It may also benefit to review shared space opportunities with other social support 
services, new community amenities or civic departments to potentially minimize 
construction and future operating costs.  
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